
Thank you to the PTA for donating Draw String Bags to the 4th Grade, to assist in their transitions from one class 

to another.  We hope to have them by October 1st.  Please Thank them at the September 24th Meeting! 

STEAM is an acronym for the fields of Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, and Mathematics.  This has been an educational 

priority to prepare students for college in these fields. The Kindergarten and Second Graders are taking advantage of the 

South Bergen Jointure, Maywood Campus STEAM Lab.  Students have an opportunity to complete hands on activities that  

support classroom lessons.  Our students will not be entering the workforce anytime soon, however, we’ll be ready when they 

do. 

Follow us on Twitter at https://twitter.com/HHEuclid 

Euclid School September 20, 2019 

Important Dates 

 

9/24  -  PTA Meeting Gym 7:30 

9/25  -  5th Grade Safety Patrol Installation 

9/26  -  Board of Ed Meeting 

10/1   -  Week of Respect 

10/3  -  Fall Book Fair / Family Night 

10/4  -  Fall Book Fair 

10/15  -  Trimester 1 Progress Reports gr. 4-5 

 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Friday’s Attachments 

 

 PTA September Newsletter  

 

  

Euclid School 

Home of the Eagles 

1 Burton Avenue 

Hasbrouck Heights, NJ 07604 

 

September Big Idea:  Trust 

Trust is putting your confidence in someone you can depend on. 

Animal:  Sea Lion  Sea lions are sea mammals characterized by external ear 

flaps and long fore flippers.  They have the ability to walk on all fours, have 

short, thick hair, and a big chest and belly.  Mother sea lions trust each other 

to watch their young while they hunt in the ocean. 

Color:  Blue 

  

https://twitter.com/HHEuclid

